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Supervision of Children on the Playgrounds 

Can we please remind everyone that it is parents 

responsibility (not the schools) to supervise children on 

the school playground before the start of the school day 

at 8:50am. The playgrounds are risk asessed by the site 

manager every morning however children will still 

require supervision. Thank you. 

Year 6 Reading Breakfast 

It was lovely to see so many Year 6 parents at our 
reading breakfast this week.  Thank you to everyone 
that came and for your support with home reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football – NWP Vs Leigh CE 

The football team had yet another fantastic performance 

this week with a 25-0 win to NWP.  If the team keep up 

this performance we’ll be on our way to winning the 

league! Player of the match – Harley A 

Well Done Team! 

 

 

 

Year 2 – Special Visitors 

This week Year 2 were given a very special treat. Mrs 

Prescott brought in some newly hatched chicks for the 

children to see.  The children were able to hold the chicks 

and were very careful with them.  A big thank you to Mrs 

Prescott for bringing them in. 

 

 

 

 

 

Y1 Class Assembly 

It is the Y1 class assembly at 9.00 am next Wednesday 

(4
th

 March). Everyone is welcome to attend.  After the 

assembly all parents will be invited to join us for a 

reading breakfast and to hear some useful information 

about the upcoming year 1 phonics tests. 

Attendance 

Mrs Robinson will be introducing a new pastoral well-

being review which will take place with each child on day 

1 of their return to school after absence. 

World Book Day 

Don’t forget for World Book Day next Friday 6
th

 March, 

children can now come to school dressed as their 

favourite Hero or Villain. Thank you. 

 

Pyramid Club Trip 

Today the Pyramid club celebrated their time together by 

taking part in team building exercises at Scotsman’s 

Flash. Despite the horrible rainy weather the children 

had a fantastic time! 
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Learner of the week 

Robins Fenella H 

Kingfishers Mason T 

Owls Carter M 

Falcons Curtis L 

Eagles Jayden B 

Ospreys Scarlett R 

Year 6 Dylan W 

Dates for diary  

Wednesday 4
th

 March Y1 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Wednesday 4
th

 March Football Match NWP vs 
Sacred Heart 

Friday 6
th

 March WORLD BOOK DAY- Hero 

Wednesday 18
th

 March Reception Class Assembly 
@ 9.00am 

Tuesday 24
th

 March Easter Bingo @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 25
th

 March Y4 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Wednesday 25
th

 March Parents Evening 

Thursday 26
th

 March Parents Evening 

Monday 30
th

 March Decorate an Egg 
Competition 

Wednesday 1
st

 April Y3 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Friday 3
rd

 April Non-Uniform Day –  
(£1 Donation) 

Healthy Routes to a Healthier Lifestyle 

At Newton Westpark we work very closely and in partnership with the GP cluster.  The following provides information on 

healthy routes and services based in the local community to help people on a path to a healthier lifestyle.  If you would 

like further information please contact the healthy routes hub directly. 


